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I STRONGLY SUPPORT this measure. This is the best form of voting as it provides 

for physical verification of voters and stops the issuing of ballots to those that cannot 

prove they are allowed to vote in the state. The current process allows anyone 

without ID can go in and get a ballot to vote. This has to stop.  

 

In contrast to those who claim that this would not allow mail in voting for those who 

cannot make it physically to the polls. This bill still allows for mail in votes in those 

cases. 

 

The integrity of our elections is worth it. 


